Harrington Opera House Society
Minutes
September 10, 2012

The meeting was called to order by Linda at 7PM. Those in attendance were Gordon,
Billie, Linda, Bunny, Carol, Ed, Cassandra, Sheryl, Karen, Dave & Sharon Nighswonger,
and Bonnie Hardy. Sheryl read the minutes and they were approved as corrected. Ed gave
the treasurers report and it was approved.

Correspondence: The Harrington Booster Club wrote asking for a donation for their
auction. Carol donated one of the prints from the art room. Thank you Carol!

Building: Talked about taking the ceiling down to get ready to insulate. There was
discussion about whether the Dinwiddies were done with community service or not,
nothing was decided.

Grants: We have the $25000 Lincoln County Rural Development Grant in the bank. No
check has come from US Bank as yet.

Events: A Grand Interlude was a huge success!! Not only financially but lighting a spark
for all of us who are involved with the Opera House. Special thanks to the Hardy
family!! We discussed another concert in March 2013.

The Dog/Car Wash made $132 and was fun for all.

Current Events: The Needhams concert Fri, Sept 21 at 7PM. We will have an open
house from 9AM until noon Sat 22 for Fall Festival. Peter Davenport presentation for the
Ham Radio club will be Oct 6 at 7PM. We will need snacks for it and for the Pam Stark,
One Woman Show on Fri Oct 12 at 7PM. A tentative date of April 2013 was set for
Eileen Paulsen. Nancy Rumble has been talking to Dave Nighswonger about teaching a
class at the school.

The next meeting will be October 1, 2012 at 7PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Sheryl Stedman, Secretary



